Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/26/2023 10:12:30 PM

First name: William

Last name: Ypung

Organization:

Title:

Comments: My family came to South Dakota in the 1880's and to Rapid City in 1905. We have owned land in
Dark Canyon since 1964. We depend on clean water for our family, wildlife, and recreation. That said, we are
vehemently opposed to ANY mining in the Rapid Creek Watershed. The risks are simply too grave. Please
support a COMPLETE mineral withdrawal from the entire Rapid Creek Watershed.



